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Erpingham C of E Primary School
School Road

ERPINGHAM

Norwich

Norfolk

NR11 7QY

T: 01263 761365

E: head@bsf.norfolk.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Angie Hamilton

        26th February 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has been chosen to take part in the dodgeball tournament at Aylsham High School on Tuesday 5th March. We will be taking your child to Aylsham High School by minibus and need to leave promptly at 9am, so please ensure your child is in school by 8.45am. 

In order for them to be able to take part, they will need to come to school wearing their PE kit, and must bring their uniform in a bag to change in to at lunch time. They also need a water bottle, and most importantly a pair of clean indoors trainers. On the day, they will be given a team t-shirt to wear for this event.
Yours sincerely, 
Adele Rowe
PE Co-ordinator
Erpingham Primary School 
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